## Paul Stichbury

By Email: <a href="mailto:fyi-request-29207-25082728@requests.fyi.org.nz">fyi-request-29207-25082728@requests.fyi.org.nz</a>



1 Fairway Drive, Avalon

Lower Hutt 5010

PO Box 30368

Lower Hutt 5040

New Zealand

18 November 2024

Dear Paul,

Re: Information Request – Availability of Seismic Data to the General Public

I am writing to acknowledge your 15 November 2024 request under the Official Information Act (Act).

We are currently considering your request, which under the Act has a target completion date of 13 December 2024.

Yours sincerely

Anna Jellie

**General Counsel**